
Senator Mark Miller is serving his third term in the Wisconsin Senate, representing the 16th District 
in Dane County. He was elected in 2004 and subsequently reelected in 2008 and 2012. This year, 
Mark announced he will not be running for reelection. We congratulate him but, selfishly, hear 
this as unfortunate. We cannot take for granted his consistency, hard work and dedication to our 
communities, which impact our daily lives. Mark serves on the Senate Committee on Elections & 
Urban Affairs; the Committee on Energy, Consumer Protection & Government Reform; as well as 
the Committee on Natural Resources.

Mark also served on the Governor’s Task Force to Improve Access to Oral Health; the Child Abuse 
and Neglect Prevention Board; and the Child Welfare Program Enhancement Plan Implementation 
Team; as well as the Board of Health for Madison and Dane County. Earlier, Mark served in the 
Wisconsin State Assembly from 1999 to 2005. Senator Miller also initially served on the Dane County 
Board of Supervisors. He is a leading advocate for healthcare reform — including mental health — 
authoring legislation to provide high quality healthcare for all Wisconsinites. We also thank him for 
his commitment to sound environmental policy and conservation.

This is what we want our leaders to do: Be steadfast, with integrity, 
in looking out for all of us — especially our most vulnerable.

Forever, gratitude, Mark!


